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AFA LEG BANDS

•	 Open and closed bands available.
•	 Suitable band sizes from Canary to Macaw. 
•	 Imprinted with the AFA logo.
•	 Traceable through a special coding and  

numbering system. 
•	 Open bands: AFA logo 300 series stainless 

steel. (No customization available.)

•	 Closed bands available in 3 styles: 
•	 AFA logo stock closed aluminum
•	 AFA logo custom closed aluminum 
•	 AFA logo custom closed stainless steel 

•	 Special band applicator pliers are required 
to properly apply and close the open 
bands. AFA offers a tool for each band size.

Be Prepared!  Order Today!

Size requirements for individual birds may vary.  
The band sizes are suggested by the manufacturer.  

The AFA does not take responsibility for the suggested sizes.
Individual states may have their own banding requirements for exotic birds. 

AFA cannot guarantee that these bands comply with those requirements.  
Each aviculturist should independently verify these requirements.

A Message from the President

The hustle and bustle of the holiday season has once 
again passed, and it is time to get back to work. Did 
you make a New Year’s resolution? Resolutions are 

often made in an attempt to improve our-
selves or things we care about. 

It has been said that only 60 percent of 
those making a resolution are able to keep 
it for at least part of the year. It is difficult 
to be focused for an entire year, but what 
about 30 days? 

It takes about 21 to 30 days to make a 
habit stick. Habits and routines develop 
over time and it is easier to focus on one 

month, enjoy success, and then move on to the next month with 
even greater energy.

Here are a few resolutions we can work on to help our birds.
1.	 Get someone interested in birds and explain the importance 

of being a member of AFA.
2.	  Share your knowledge about the organization with your 

bird club (internet clubs and specialty groups are welcome).

3.	 Complete both levels of the Fundamentals of Aviculture 
course.

4.	 Check out the improved AFA website (www.afabirds.org)
5.	 Renew your membership and make an additional donation.
6.	 Reach out to someone who may be struggling with the care 

of their birds.
7.	 Make plans to attend the convention next August in San 

Antonio, and bring a friend.
8.	 Order your AFA leg bands for the 2012 year, early, before 

your chicks hatch.
9.	 Enjoy your birds!

We’ve made quite a few accomplishments this last quarter. 
One of the most exciting is the acquisition of the Avimate soft-
ware program. This program needs extensive updating and we 
are working to have this done and available to AFA members and 
the public as soon as possible. Anyone with program suggestions 
is encouraged to call the AFA office and chat with Rick Jordan.

We are also planning an exciting event for the San Antonio 
convention and hope to release details with the next issue of 
Watchbird. 

By Nancy Speed
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